
BELLSOUTH 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street 
Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 

jerrv. hendrix@bellsouth.com 

Jerry D. Hendrix 
Vice President 
Regulatory & External Affairs 

Phone: (850) 577-5550 
Fax (850) 224-5073 

January 3,2006 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of the Commission Clerk 

And Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

c) 3: k 

RE: Hurricane Wilma OOO/2!A - 7 7  

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Pursuant to Section 4.5.2 of BellSouth’s Self Effectuating Enforcement Mechanism 
Administration Plan (“Plan”), approved by the Florida Public Service Commission in Order No. 
PSC-05-0488-PAA-TP, and rendered final and effective as of August 30,2005, with 
implementation on October 1, 2005, BellSouth declared a Statewide force majeure event as of 
October 24,2005 due to Hurricane Wilma. 

Effective Tuesday, January 3,2006, the declared Service emergency that was placed into effect 
in Florida due to Hurricane Wilma, will be eliminated in the remaining areas (Indian River 
County south through Monroe County) that were identified in BellSouth’s letter of November 
30,2005. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please call me. 
CMp - 
c€)M - Sincerely, 

Jerry ff. Hendrix V 
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